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The use of ISPs as Registration Agents

SGFS has noted the responses to its request for comment (in SGFS N396) on the issues concerning the
use of ISPs as Registration Agents. In particular, the strong encouragement is noted in SC21 N7197
(SGFS N586) to proceed with the proposed usage.

The proposal in paragraph 3 of N7197, that SGFS should require ISPs to make a statement regarding the
need for a formal statement of procedures for an International Registration Authority, will be considered
for inclusion in the next revision of the relevant part(s) of TR 10000.

SGFS will seek the advice of its member bodies and liaison organisations regarding the material in SC21
N7163 (SGFS N589) for using the Registration system for FTAM document types.
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